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Enbridge Gas Distribution  
2225 Sheppard Ave. East 
North York, Ontario  M2J 5C2 
Canada 
 

January 7, 2016 
 
 
VIA RESS, E-MAIL AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
    Ontario Energy Board Docket No. EB-2012-0451 GTA Project 
    Conditions of Approval 2.5 - Testing                             
 
On January 30, 2014 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision 
and Order for the above noted proceeding which included the Conditions of 
Approval.  
 
As per Paragraph 2.5 of the Conditions of Approval, the final hydrostatic test for 
Segment B of the GTA Project was completed on December 22, 2015.  
Energization of Segment B is expected to be completed later this month. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Brian Wikant 
Project Director, GTA Project 
 
cc: Pascale Duguay (OEB) 
   Zora Crnojacki (OEB) 
 


